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SALGA NYC STANDS WITH PALESTINE 

 

We at SALGA NYC stand in unwavering solidarity with the people of Gaza and Palestine during 

this profoundly challenging time. Our hearts are with all those who have been affected by the 

ongoing violence and systemic oppression. We unequivocally condemn the acts of genocide 

perpetuated by Israel and call for immediate international intervention to end the suffering. 

 

As an organization committed to advocating for human rights and justice, we are deeply troubled 

by the continuous violations of international law and human rights endured by the Palestinian 

people. The bombings, displacement, and blockade they face are intolerable and demand our 

collective voice and action. 

 

We recognize that the struggle of the Palestinian people is not isolated, but part of a broader fight 

against colonialism, apartheid, and injustice worldwide. Their resilience and determination inspire 

us to continue our work with renewed vigor and commitment. We stand with them in their demand 

for freedom, dignity, and the right to self-determination. 

 

To our Palestinian friends and allies, please know that you are not alone. Your pain and your 

struggle are seen and felt by communities around the world, including right here in New York 

City. We will continue to amplify your voices, share your stories, and demand justice on your 

behalf. 

 

In solidarity, we call upon our members, supporters, and allies to take action. 

 

• Attend rallies, educate others, contact your elected representatives, and donate to 

organizations providing direct aid to those in Gaza. 

 

Every action, no matter how small, contributes to the larger movement for peace and justice. 

Together, we can and must stand against genocide and ensure that human rights and international 

law are upheld. We remain committed to advocating for a just and peaceful resolution, where the 

rights and dignity of all people are respected and protected. 


